
 

Caterpillars learning  

We are loving being back in nursery this new year 

and making lots of new friends. We’ve been talking about    

colours, making rainbows and creating lots of paintings.  

We are trying new fruits as part of snack time and 

enjoying the story ‘Orange pear    

apple bear’ and feeding the toy bear 

too.                      
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Butterflies learning  

We have been thinking about cold weather and   

places and the animals who live there. We’ve been 

reading the story Jack Frost and making beautiful blue artwork 

and cute snowmen. We’ve been holding ice, watching how it 

melts and describing it. We’ve been making  

friends with new children and playing         

together, remembering to share and take 

turns.  

 

January  

Superstars!  

• Kaytlyn  - so much talking! 

• Yat  - brilliant counting and 

writing numbers  

• Megan - working so hard 

in group time  

• Ramisa -  taking part in 

lots of creative activities  

• Junior  - sharing and taking 

turns with your friends 

• Miles  - making the big 

step of starting nursery 

with a huge smile!  

If you           
are interested 
in becoming a 

Parent        
Governor 

please speak to 
Mrs Connor.  

 

January 2023 

Please wrap 
your children 
up with layers 
during winter - 
we will still be 

playing outside! 

Congratulations to          

Miss Tudor and family on  

the arrival of a beautiful    

baby girl!  

 

 

 

Welcome to Mrs Clark  

and Mrs Smith  - joining the  

Westminster Team.  

 


